## **Street Renaming Resident Recommendation Process**

- The City Council approved at the Sept. 16 Formal meeting:
  - o changing the names of Robert E. Lee Street and S\*\*\*\* Peak Drive,
  - a process to allow property owners of the affected streets to indicate their recommended preferences for new names from among proposals received during the public input process,
  - and a policy to financially reimburse impacted residents, business owners, and property owners for costs directly associated with address changes resulting from the street renaming.

The Council action affirms that the Robert E. Lee Street and S\*\*\*\* Peak Drive are being renamed, and the formal Council action on the new name will occur at a future meeting after the process outlined below is concluded.

- The recommendation/preference process was proposed based on feedback from residents during the public input process.
- Residents will rank their top five name choices, with higher ranked choices having a higher numerical value to show the extent of support among the proposed names.
- Staff will outline the rankings of the proposed names in a report to Council for consideration at a future meeting, at which Council would formally adopt an ordinance with the new names.